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UPM OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT: 

Bryce Andersen 
Cell: 651.246.0480  
Fax: 651.488.4794 

Email: 
bryceanderse@gmail.com 

 
VICE PRESIDENT: 

Bill Suchy 
Cell: 651.247.5466 

 
TREASURER: 
Wayne Muller 

Cell: 507.920.9751 
 

SECRETARY: 
Penny Dietzel 

Cell: 612.202.9933 
Fax: 1.800.322.9789 

Email: 
reigndeere@netzero.com 

 
HEAD TECH OFFICIAL: 

Andy Skluzacek 
Cell:  612.701.2011 

 
SPONSOR REP: 

Bill Daluge 
Cell:  612.490.5206 

Email: 
scrammin@hotmail.com 

Banquet:  

The State Banquet for 2017 has been set for Saturday February 3rd, 2018 
at Holiday Inn Conference Center in 1701 4th Street NW Austin MN 55912.  
Reservations for rooms must be made by January 1st, 2018.  You can make 
your reservations by calling 507.433.1000 (call for directions) Block 
Code:UPM  to get the block rate of $139.99 per night for rooms.  Also Days 
Inn 700 16th Ave NW 507.433.8600 (across the parking lot—same owners 
as Holiday Inn) room rates are $89.99 there you need to mention United 
Pullers of Minnesota to receive the block rate per night for rooms.   
 
Reservations for meals are as follows $28.00 per meal – Kids 10 and under 
$15.00 by January 13th. 
 
NO REFUNDS after January 13th.  Will not be able to buy meals that night 
as seating is limited.  Contact Penny ASAP after reserving meals if unable to 
attend. 
 
The agenda for the weekend is included in the packet.  
 
Registration will be done this year on Friday night from 7:00 - 9pm and Sat-
urday during the meetings and after the afternoon UPM session is over.  If 
possible those staying over night please have UPM memberships pur-
chased before Saturday mornings meeting for you to be able to vote..   For 
those that are just coming for the meetings on Saturday and want to vote 
have your membership form filled out and give to Penny.  
 
NOTE: To vote at the membership meetings you need a UPM competition / 
2nd driver membership.    
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Announcements: 

Next Newsletter: 

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad for our members.  Please email them to 
Penny at reigndeere42@netzero.com or call me and I will get it in the newsletter and the 
website. 

The next newsletter will be out in February.  

UPM would like to thank all the competitors, sponsors, promoters, and 
members for a very successful pulling season.  

We had a lot of hooks and some new events all were well attended. 
        The UPM Board        

Important News : 

NOTE:  MAKE SURE THAT ALL INFORMATION SENT TO YOU FOR THE 
BANQUET IS IN NO LATER THAN JANUARY 13th, 2018.  AND GET 
YOUR NTPA LICENCES EARLY IN DECEMBER SO THAT YOU GET THE 
DISCOUNTED PRICE….   
 
The SSFWD class is to select FWD when making the class selection on 
the NTPA form.  UPM form mark the SSFWD class as normal. 

Tech  and Entry School: 

 Tech School will be at 7:00 pm Friday night.  Entry school will be Friday night also at 7:00 pm.  If 
times change will have it on the website and also Facebook.   


